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Arabian American Receives Permit for
South Hampton Plant Expansion
SUGAR LAND, Texas, April 29, 2014 /PRNewswire/ -- Arabian American Development
Co. (NYSE: ARSD), a leading provider of high purity specialty chemicals, today announced
that the Company has received an environmental permit for construction of additional
capacity at their South Hampton Resources plant in Silsbee, TX.

"We received the go-ahead from the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality to initiate
construction," said Nick Carter, President and Chief Executive Officer of ARSD.  "We can
now move forward with building an additional process train at our Silsbee, TX facility.   This
expansion, scheduled to be completed in late 2015, will provide us with approximately 60%
added capacity to meet future, expected demand.  Our goal, as always, is to meet the needs
of our customers.  We have designed the additional C5 capacity to meet industry needs for
the next four or five years."   

About Arabian American Development Company (ARSD)

ARSD owns and operates a petrochemical facility located in southeast Texas, just north of
Beaumont which specializes in high purity petrochemical solvents and other solvent type
manufacturing. The Company is also the original developer and a 35% owner of Al Masane
Al Kobra Mining Co., a Saudi Arabian joint stock company.
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